
 

Last weekend the sky was blue and the  

sun was shining for All Saints annual 

festival. Good food and fun activities 

 for all who attended! 

 

Photos submitted by  

Faith Ryan 



Thank you!  

to everyone who helped with the fall festival 

in anyway; by planning the event, donating 

items, advertising, donations to assist with   

expenses, working the cash raffle, silent    

auction, concessions, games, country store or 

dinner, bidding on items or purchasing raffle 

tickets. We are grateful to you all. 

All Saints Fall Festival was another success! 

2021 Fall Festival Recap as of 09/29/21 

$  8,825.00 Big Ticket Raffle 

       508.25 Country Store 

       281.00 Concessions 

    2,158.00 Dinner Tickets 

    1,811.00 Donations 

       146.00 $1.00 Raffle 

    4,061.00 Silent Auction 

 

$17,853.25 Total do date 09/29/21 

-   1,921.55 Expenses paid to date 09/29/21 

 

$15,931.70 Profit to date 09/29/21 

 

2021 Big Ticket Raffle Winners 

$500.00  David and Nicole Chicos (Owen Chicos) 

  250.00  Natalie Donovan 

  250.00  Marlene Steidler 

  150.00  Rick Schultz 

  100.00  Beth Jongbloedt 

  100.00  Don Root 

  100.00  Dennis Dinneen 

  100.00  Edna Wenzel 

  100.00  Molly Mullenbach 

  100.00  Joy Sonnek 

 

Congratulations! 

SEND A LETTER OR NOTE 

Anyone wishing to write letters or notes of encouragement to the 

seminarians studying in Winona, please send them to: 
 

(Write in the Name of the Seminarian) 

Saint Mary’s University of Minnesota 

700 Terrace Heights 

Winona, MN 55987-1399 

Starting in October, the Janesville Community Food Shelf 

hours will be: 
 

Thursday 1:00 to 3:00 PM (no Tuesdays from now on) 

Second Thursday of the month 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

First and Third Saturday of the month 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM 
 

Deliveries to the food shelf are on Thursdays and we want 

to be able to offer fresher produce. Self declared income 

requirements are 300% of Federal Poverty Guidelines, up to 

$52,000 for a family of two, up to $78,600 for a family of 4 

and so forth. Call Tony Staloch if you have any questions at 

507.720.1230 

JANESVILLE FOOD SHELF HOURS HAVE CHANGED 

Catholic Charities of Southern MN is offering 2 new ZOOM studies 

beginning in October! Choose from: Solidarity: We are Our     

Neighbors’ Keepers (led by Sydelle McCabe - Mondays at 7:00 PM, 

beginning October 11), or Harm, Healing, and Human Dignity:  A 

Catholic Encounter with Restorative Justice (led by Lisa Kremer - 

Thursdays at 7:00 PM, beginning October 21). For more information 

or to register, contact Lisa at lkremer@ccsomn.org or 507.360.3423 

More information can be found at their website: ccsomn.org 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES ZOOM STUDIES 


